March 21, 1963

Mr. Harold Gordon
New York Board of Rabbis
10 East 73rd Street
New York City

Dear Harold:

Very possibly the New York Board of Rabbis already plans to act, or ordinarily does, on the suggestion I am now making to you. That is, for the New York Board to convince the Traffic Bureau of New York City to suspend alternate side-of-the-street parking during the first two and last two days of Passover.

All best wishes to you, Harold, for a Happy and Kosher Passover.

Sincerely yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:ff